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END OF TERM 4 -  NEWSLETTER 
End of Year Liturgy & Prize Giving  

This is taking place tomorrow (Tuesday 12th December) at 6:30pm in the church.  

Can all students please be at church by 6:15pm.  All students MUST be in their 

full school uniform.  

Liturgy will be followed by our prize giving, Pride medals and the gold Math 

Attack medals will be given out following prize giving. 

Reports will be sent home following the prize giving. 

After the conclusion of the prize giving there will be a shared supper for our Year 8 leavers and their 

families in the Parish Centre. 

Tuesday 12th December 

Tomorrow we are very lucky to have the Putāruru Volunteer Fire Brigade on our school field to 

do a “slippery slide” for our students.  Students can wear their sports uniform to school. 

Timetable is as follows: 

11:00 Rooms 7 & 8 

11:30 Rooms 5 & 6 

12:00 Rooms 3 & 4 

1:30 Rooms 1 & 2 

Please ensure that your child/ren have their togs, rash top and towel. 

Wednesday 13th December  

Wednesday is our last day of school for the year.  School will start and finish at the normal 

times.  As it’s the last day of the year – NO UNIFORM – wear your own choice of clothes. 

 
 
 

Striving for Excellence 
In the Marist Tradition 


